
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY24 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2023 

ITEM# 10-1 

RISE CHARTER SCHOOL PERFORMANCE CERTIFICATE 
 

*************************************************************** 

RISE Charter School has requested that we use the current performance certificate criteria be utilized to 

evaluate RISE for last school year 22-23. It is recommended that the board of trustees direct KSD 

administration to form an evaluation committee to evaluate RISE for the 22-23 school year using the 

current criteria, and if possible, to be completed by the December 20, 2023, school board meeting. It is 

recommended that the committee consist of Luke Schroeder, Matt Schvaneveldt, Mike Caldwell from 

the Bluum foundation, and a staff member from North Valley Academy Charter School TBD. In addition 

to KSD staff there will be two third party people on the evaluation committee.  

 

The other request was that the two-boards (RISE/KSD) meet to work on revising the performance 

certificate that will be utilized for the 23-24 RISE performance.  KSD and RISE administration met earlier 

this week and made great progress in creating recommended revisions to the performance certificate 

going forth. Optimistically, the administration for RISE and KSD working collaboratively together will have 

aligned recommended changes to the Charter, Performance Certificate, and Performance Criteria to the 

two boards for consideration by the January or February board meetings. It Is recommended that the KSD 

board request that the RISE and KSD administration continue to collaborate to create proposed revisions 

for each board to consider.  


